
1 
 

Boy Scouts of America 
Order of the Arrow 

Amangi Nacha Lodge 
 

Council of Chiefs Meeting Minutes 
For the Meeting Held May 5, 2012 

 
Lodge Chief Kris Moen-Chinn called the meeting to order at 10:07 a.m.at Camp Pollock.  
Designated Vice Chiefs led the Pledge of Allegiance,  the Obligation, and the 
Invocation. 
 
April, 2012 Minutes 
Matthew Van Gent, Vice Chief of Communications read the minutes from the prior 
meeting. 
 
Chapter Reports 
Attendance was taken and all Chapters that were present provided Chapter Reports 
and submitted them to the Vice Chief of Communications. 
 
Newsletter Report 
Jimmie Garcia asked for articles and pictures for newsletters. 
 
Induction and Brotherhood Transition Update – Matthew Blackburn 
We need to get our registered staff for ordeals up. We are working on our Brotherhood 
Conversion rate. 
 
 
Finance and Membership Update – Bob Nelson 
We have 587 dues paid members. However, 26 are not BSA Registered. 233 
Brotherhood eligible  
 
 
Indian Affairs Ceremonies – Andrew Shipley 
Need a Kitchkinet on Brotherhood NOAC Team. We have done several Brotherhood 
Ceremonies so far this year. 
 
 

Indian Affairs - Dance and Drum – Kim Wilkerson on behalf of Brycen Weshing 
There will be a dance and drum event after COC today. We need more people to help 
out at Conclave and Tee-Pees. 
 
 
Breakouts  
 
 
 

Breakout Session Reports 
Wintun and Lassen Ordeals have filled almost all of their staffing positions. 
We have decided on a super trooper theme for fellowship. We have many articles 
turned in for the newsletter. 
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Program Update – Patrick Ganaway 
The theme for fall fellowship has been decided on. We are going to work on a AIA 
Fellowship Campfire Event. 
 
Camping Update – Jonathan 
We will be going to units and chapters to promote all camping events as well as getting 
a report from the lodge on camping events. 
 
Vigil Update – Josh Gibson 
We need committee members form ta-tanka-ska and miwok and nominations are due in 
one month. 
 
 
New Business 
NOAC Patches are for sale. They are available on the website. Orders need to be in by 
the end of the month. There are group activities for basketball and tennis and we need 
to decide if we want to do them for NOAC. 
Scout expo is limited to 8,000 people this year. 
NLS is available to all scouts and is a great training opportunity. 
 
 
Lodge Advisor's Minute 
We have articles for almost all chapters and officers. Next COC we will be going over 
journey to excellence. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Matthew Van Gent 
Vice Chief Admin 


